Sheridan Township Board of Trustee’s
Special Board Meeting

November 5, 2012

Present- Ken Lauer, Ken Vogt, Charles Frederick, Brenda Heisler, and Scott Frederick

Absent- Linda Lewis

Call to order- @ 2:00 pm by Ken Lauer

Ken Lauer passed out the Audit for 2012 yr. for review.  

We discussed that the Treasurer was to make nightly deposits.

We discussed the possibly of asking for Mrs. Lewis’ resignation – to be drafted by Ken Lauer.

Motion by Ken Vogt, 2nd by Charles Frederick to request Mrs. Lewis’ resignation.  This statement is to be put in the news as well.  Motion carried.

Brenda Heisler said she’d contact Mrs. Pollman, for Thursday’s meeting with the accountants.

We asked about having the Township re-keyed and got Board Approval for Supervisor Ken Lauer to contact a “lock smith”.

Keys to be distributed to staff as soon as possible.

Motion to adjourn @ 3:00 pm by Ken Vogt, 2nd by Charles Fredrick

Respectfully submitted

Brenda Heisler

